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Substitute Teacher Orientations Training Program

2012-13 School Year Begins with New Staff
Here at the Medina County Schools’ ESC we would like to introduce our new employees and reintroduce 

employees who have taken on new positions.   

First of all we would like to reintroduce Jacinda Yonker who is now our Director of  Curriculum and Gifted 
Services.  Jacinda was our Gifted/Talented Coordinator from Wadsworth City Schools.  With Jacinda’s move we 
have employed Pepper Bates as fulltime Coodinator for Wadsworth City Schools.  On the same note, Dr. Dan 
Vincent Ph.D., will now be fulltime Director of Professional Development.  We would also like to acknowledge 
the fact that Bonnie McNeely is now the Supervisor of Transportation Services and Mary K. Kastanis has 
moved to be the OGT Support  at the Medina County Career Center.  

Other recent staff changes have been in the Nursing Department, Special Needs Initiative,  Technology, and 
Transportation.  We would like to say “welcome aboard” and have a great year.

Nursing Department
James Stacey	     Pamela Evans      Megan Steiner
Robin Chapman     Debra Jeffreys     Jessica Kulick
	 Nicole Youngblood

Special Needs
Bethany Kennedy    Lisa Machar

Holy Barnard

Transportation
Raymond Jakob          Evan Codding
Tommie Werner           Margret Nagy
Menzo Cooper     Lynette McDonald           

Technology
Russ Ring

Rich Tormet

Gifted/Curriculum
Maggie Masson
Rebecca Murray
Amy Fernholz

Christopher Day
Dana Stapleton

Valerie Schmotzer
Stacie Rastok

Additional Staff
Lisa Machar
Amy Busby

The training will be held  on Tuesday, September 
11, from 8:30 a.m. to 4:15 p.m., in the lower level 

Conference Room of the Professional Building in Medina 
at the Medina County Schools’ Educational Service Center 
(MCSESC).  This program prepares substitute teachers 
with the knowledge and skills needed to meet the goal 
of providing consistent delivery of quality instruction in 
a productive learning environment during the absence 
of a regular classroom teacher.  The one-day class is 
fast-paced, interactive, and taught by highly qualified 
trainers who model the various techniques and strategies 
guest teachers are expected to use.  Participants receive 
instruction in teaching strategies, classroom and behavior management, special education, legal issues, 
and professionalism.   If you are interested in attending, please contact Jennifer Stallard at 330-723-6393 
Ext. 127, while there are still space available.



At the beginning year in-service, all employess have been instructed in the 
process of online timesheets and leave requests.  In an effort to conserve 
time and monies the Medina County Schools’ ESC has elected to go 
paperless with timeoff requests and timesheets.  

Currently all substitute teachers employed by the MCSESC are currently 
using AESOPS to track employment requests.  With the addition of 
Veritime, our office will more efficiently handle the timesheet process of to 
including all timeoff and sick leave.  

Medina County Schools’ ESC  Going Paperless
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Facebook and Twitter

The Medina County Schools’ ESC is  continuing 
to expand there ability to reach out to more 

constituents  in the media world.  We have created a 
Facebook and Twitter page for educators and parents 
alike to follow us and receive information prevelant to 
their needs.

Paste the following URL into your browser to access our Facebook page:
  
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Medina-County-Schools-
ESC/361322913926429?ref=hl

To follow us on Twitter use:
@MedinaCountyESC

Mike Redfern will be conducting Pre-Service Bus 
Driving Classes twice in September.  

The first class will be held at the Medina County University 
Center  (MCUC) on Lake Road in Medina, Ohio.   The class  
will be held from 10 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. on September 10 - 14. 

The second class will be held at the Mid-Ohio ESC in 
Mansfield, Ohio, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  on September 
24 - 28.  For additional information please contact Bonnie 
McNeely at 330-723-6393 Ext. 147. 

Pre-Service Bus Driving Class


